
STATE OF CAUFORNIA-·-KEAlTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

March 8, 1989 

ALL COUNTY LETTER NO. 89-24 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: DELAYED IMPLEMENTATION OF THE CA 1 (9/88) 

REFERENCE: ALL COUNTY LETTER 88-151, DATED DECEMBER 2, 1988 

This letter is a follow-up to the systems message EMC2 DHS #89014, 
dated February 1, 1989. Because the DSS Warehouse had not yet 
received stock of the new CA 1 (9/88) to meet the original 
implementation date of February 1, 1989, the implementation date 
has been delayed to no later than April 1, 1989. The delay will 
allow counties which order stock from the Warehouse time to receive 
and distribute supplies by April 1, 1989. 

An interim supply of the CA 1 (9/88) is expected in the DSS 
Warehouse by the end of February, The Warehouse will disperse this 
interim supply on a limited basis to counties until a full supply 
is received. The full supply is expected by the end of March. 

The CA 1 (11/85) or the Temp CA 1 (7/88) may continue to be used 
through the end of March, The Temp 1744, Important Notice, Rules 
About Immediate Need Have Changed, must continue to be given to 
applicants with these versions of the CA 1. 

Counties which print stock may implement the new CA 1 (9/88) 
immediately. The Temp 1744 is no longer needed when the CA 1 
(9/88) is u sed. 

cc: CWDA 




